OTTAWA UNIVERSITY

OTTAWA, KANSAS

May 20, 1940

Dr. Forest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I need a little specific information regarding your graduate work in physical education for our files. Each year some of our recent graduates make plans to start work on a Master's Degree in physical education. Do you have any special requirements regarding under graduate physical education before the student can start his work toward the Master's Degree?

We ordinarily have not thought it advisable for a school of our type to have men taking majors in physical education, because most of them who go out to coach teach academic subjects. I will be glad to have any information you can send.

Sincerely yours,

Richard M. Godlove Director of Athletics

RG/ve

75 th Amiliary 1865 - 1940